
 

 

 

 

R S Cockerill (York) Ltd 

COVID-19 Statement 

 

We take the Health, Safety and Welfare of our staff very seriously, and have therefore conducted a 

thorough review of the measures in place to protect not only our workforce, but our suppliers and 

customers too. 

Throughout the pandemic we have issued regular updates and guidance in line with government 

advice in order to mitigate the risks of cross contamination and the spread of the virus. These have 

included: 

 Conducting a COVID-19 Risk Assessment and sharing this with all our staff, through display 

boards, and regular updates delivered through ‘toolbox talks’. 

 Robust cleaning, handwashing and hygiene procedures in place, especially at points of entry, 

as well as throughout the site with instructions on how to conduct these in line with 

government guidance. 

 Making suitable PPE freely available to all. 

 Where it is feasible, any staff that can work from home are doing so. 

 Minimising direct meetings, and instead regularly video conferencing. 

 Taking all reasonable steps to maintain a 2m social distance. Where this is challenging we have 

done everything practical to manage transmission risk. 

 At the beginning of every shift recording the body temperature of all our staff, and of anyone 

else that comes to work on site for any length of time. 

We will continue to monitor the situation, and will take any actions we believe necessary and in line 

with Government guidance. 
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Managing Director 

R S Cockerill (York) Ltd 

 


